
NAVIGATIONAL WARNING   194/24  

WORLD MARITIME DAY 2024 

Masters and operators of all marine craft are hereby advised to sound their foghorns, whistles or
sirens on Thursday 26th September 2024 at twelve hundred (1200) hours.  

In commemoration of World Maritime Day 2024. 

 
Please be advised. 

24th September 2024. 

Signed
                 Ronald Alfred

                                                                Director of Maritime Services  
                                                                Maritime Services Division
                                                                Ministry of Works and Transport


